PTO News — Dec 2 to Dec 8, 2018

Holiday Snowflake Shop

The Snowflake shop will take place on Thursday 12/13th and Friday 12/14th, between 8.00am-2.15pm.

Your student's teacher will let you know which day the class is going shopping together. All gifts will range
between $1.00-$10.00.

The Snowflake Shop gives students a chance to go shopping at school for holiday gifts for their families.
We are in need of volunteers to help run our Holiday Snowflake Shop! Please sign up below if you are able
to volunteer an hour or more of your time! We are seeking volunteers to help with student purchases,

gift wrapping, and personalizing holiday ornaments!

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/508084ba8af2ba6f94-rlcsnowflake

If you would like to donate wrapping paper, gift wrap bows, tape, gift tag stickers or colorful paper treat
bags (to wrap gifts) please send them to your classroom teacher or drop it off in the Snowflake Shop
donation box in front of the library.

Winter ASA 2018-19

Please note that the Winter 2018-19 ASA registrations are open through Dec 20th. Please plan to register
before the classes are filled up!


https://www.signupgenius.com/go/508084ba8af2ba6f94-rlcsnowflake

